

September 5, 2020

Dear Mrs. Gabriel,

I am writing this letter to recommend the services of VMPS Phlebotomy to you. During the past year our company has been working with VMPS Phlebotomy to assist with our elderly patients that need mobile phlebotomy services. VMPS Phlebotomy offers high quality services, punctual, courteous, and has a gentle approach to our patients that are reluctant to have phlebotomy services. We can say we have always been satisfied with his work.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 561-323-7609, Ext 504

Sincerely,

Crissy Ehrhard
Office Manager